
Marci Pfeiffer - 
Director Kent Buckman 
Office of Corporate Credit Unions 
National Credit Union Administration 
OCCU 
1775 Duke St. 
Alexandria, Va. 2231 4 

I am writing to you to urge you to support and do all you can to ensure the 

passage of Regulation AA - "Unfair or Deceptive Acts or Practices" R-1314, 

regarding consumer credit card accounts and overdraft protection services for 

checking accounts. 

This has been something that has been long overdue for some restrictions in the 

benefit of consumers so I am doing all I can to see that this regulation gets 

enacted. 

Sincerely, 


